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Senior Director 
Regulatory Relations 

August 4, 2014 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

Fax: 415-973-7226 

Energy Division Tariff Unit 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Energy Division 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: Pacific Gas and Electric Company's Comments to Draft Resolution E-4628, 
Provide Service under PG&E's Electric Rate Schedule A-1 to the San 
Joaquin Regional Transit District's Electric Bus Charging Load, Pursuant to 
General Order 96-B, Section 8.2.3 

Dear Energy Division Tariff Unit: 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) respectfully submits its comments on Draft 
Resolution E-4674 (Resolution), which approves PG&E's proposal to provide service 
under Electric Rate Schedule A-1 to the San Joaquin Regional Transit District (SJRTD) 
for a three-year period, ending September 30, 2016. 

After reviewing the draft resolution and conferring with Energy Division staff, PG&E 
requests that the following two minor technical corrections or additions be made before 
the final resolution is issued. First, the third item listed under Findings and Conclusions 
should be modified to read as follows, with text to be inserted indicated with italics: 

3. PG&E's proposed tariff treatment of electric buses is in compliance with 
CPUC tariff rules. Specifically, this Commission's General Order 96-B (Section 
8.2.3) allows limited instances of utility service to Government Entities under 
terms that differ from standard tariffs. Under this provision, each such exception 
is subject to Commission review and approval. 

Second, PG&E requests that the text of Ordering Paragraph 1 be modified so as to 
allow PG&E to formally inform the Commission of its compliance with the resolution, 
without calling for the preparation of a new advice letter. The modified ordering 
paragraph would read as follows, with deletions marked as strike-throughs, and 
insertions marked with italics: 

1. Within 15 days of the effective date of this Resolution, PG&E shall notify the 
Energy Division by letter that the San Joaquin Regional Transit District (SJRTD) 
has been receiving service file a Tier 1 Advice Letter to provide service under the 
time-of-use (TOU) rate option (Option B) of Pacific Gas and Electric Company's 
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(PG&Es) small general service electric tariff, Schedule A-1, for a period of three 
years to the San Joaquin Regional Transit District (SJRTD) since September 30, 
2013 for the purpose of meeting its new electric bus charging load requirements, 
and that SJRTD has been notified that their eligibility for service under this tariff 
exception. This tariff will be effective as of September 30, 2013 and will expire 
September 30, 2016. 

Sincerely, 

^ ,/j Ifyj 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

cc: President Michael R. Peevey 
Commissioner Michel P. Florio 
Commissioner Carla J. Peterman 
Commissioner Michael Picker 
Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval 
Karen V. Clopton - Acting General Counsel 
Timothy J. Sullivan - Acting Chief Administrative Law Judge 
Edward Randolph - Director, Energy Division 
Energy Division Tariff Unit 
Adam Langton - Energy Division 
Damon Franz - Energy Division 
Service Lists: R.09-08-009, R.13-11-007 
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